Dear Ms Meynell

| write to add our support to the building application at 106 King Henry’s Road, NW3.

We added a basement to our house eight years ago, having a growing family but unable to afford a larger house in
the area.

Basements offer the chance for local residents to upgrade their homes without having to move out of the area due
to the very high price of larger houses, and as the whole line of houses along the north side of the road are
becoming modernised, this proposal will add to the general upgrading of the area.

Please consider this application favourably.

Yours truly
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